
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Update to Kern County’s Estimate of Outstanding Ballots Left to be Processed in the 2024 Presidential General 
Election 

 
Bakersfield, CA – November 19, 2024 – Kern County Elections Division announces an update to the estimate of 
outstanding ballots left to be processed in the 2024 Presidential General Election. 
This estimate includes vote-by-mail and provisional ballots returned on or before and after Election Day.  
 
Polling place ballots: 0 
Vote-by-mail ballots received on or before Election Day: 0 
Vote-by-mail ballots received after Election Day: 1,990 
Provisional ballots: 0 
Conditional voter registration provisional ballots: 6,000 
Damaged/Unreadable/Challenged: 2,855 

 
Total estimated number of unprocessed ballots: 8,485 

Total number of processed ballots: 279,564 

The next Election Results will be released by Friday, November 22, and will appear on our website, KernVote.com. 
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For media inquiries, please contact Adam Clark, Public Information Officer, at (661) 596-9223. 
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